Dear Quicksilver Entertainment,

Thank you for providing the entertainment at our 2010 Leadership Summit social
event on November 17, 2010. This is the second time that Close-up Illusionist
Acetrife has performed at our event and each time the crowd reaction was
overwhelmingly positive.

We chose Acetrife based on our previous experience with him. Acetrife’s chill
personae made him a perfect fit with WestJet’s contemporary fun-loving culture.
Guests at the first WestJet event in 2008 featuring Acetrife are still talking about
the cool illusions. And once again an extraordinary experience! This year’s crowd
was equally as awestruck by Acetrife’s performance and event feedback was great.

From great customer service from Entertainment Coordinator Eric Fairlie, to the
mind-bending illusions of Acetrife, our entire experience with Quicksilver
Entertainment was fantastic. Eric was easy to contact and was consistently positive
that Quicksilver Entertainment could present the perfect entertainment opportunity
for our event.

We are pleased with our choice of Acetrife and Quicksilver Entertainment for our
leadership event. We will absolutely consider Quicksilver Entertainment for future
Westlet corporate events.

Michelle Dupont
Director, Organizational & People Development
Westlet
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